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Please find attached our submission regarding the Proposed National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land.
 

As officials from MPI were only available to engage with us on the afternoon of Wednesday 9th October, one day before the
deadline, we assume that you will accept our submission.  If this is a problem please contact me urgently on the phone number
below.
 
Regards
 
 

Vance Kerslake
Advocacy Manager, Wine Marlborough

 | www.winemarlborough co.nz| 
85 Budge Street, Blenheim
PO Box 511 Blenheim, 7240

      
 
While all due care and attention has been exercised in the preparation of the information contained herein, neither Wine Marlborough Limited nor
Marlborough Winegrowers Association Inc accepts any liability of any kind for any loss and/or damage that may arise from reliance on the information
presented.
 




